
1 of 2 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

December 18, 2014 
 
 

 
 

 

IImmppoorrttaanntt NNoottiiccee 
PPrroodduucctt PPhhaassee--oouutt 

88994433..WW SSeerriieess 
44330000..00660033 

 

Thanks to innovative ideas with a focus on future markets, SCHURTER continually strives to improve 
products through-out the various part series we offer.  For these reasons, SCHURTER is phasing out the 
8943.W Series, part-number 4300.0603. The good news is SCHURTER offers the 4781.0010, which 
SCHURTER feels is a superior alternative. The 4781 contact system increases the pull-out force of the 
wires and improves the contact resistance, which makes it easier to fulfill the requirements of IEC 60320 
regarding plug-in and pullout forces. 

 
Besides a cleaner and tighter connection, the 4781 series also has a higher operating temperature of 120 °C 
and can accommodate 18 AWG and 14 AWG wires. 

 
 The last order date for the part listed is February 28, 2015. 

 
 

On the SCHURTER website, the data sheets for the 4300.0603 is 
marked with a phase-out watermark as shown in Figure 1 and informs 
customers of the recommended replacement part as seen in Figure 2. 

 
For any technical questions, please email Nikila Kareesan at 
nkareesan@schurterinc.com, or you can call her at 800-848-2600. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Figure 1 

 
Figure 2 
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Should you have questions regarding ordering information, please call your Inside Sales contact. 
 

Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gisela Babb 
Quality Manager 
SCHURTER , INC 
707-636-5493 
gbabb@schurterinc.com 

 

 


